****Sample letter to Yosemite National Park***

*** In support of opening boating on Merced and Tuolumne Rivers***


[Date]
Superintendent Don Neubacher

Yosemite National Park  

Attn: Merced and Tuolumne River Plan 

P.O. Box 577  Yosemite, CA 95389
Sent via e-mail to: yose_planning@nps.gov 

Dear Superintendent Neubacher,

As a California resident and a Class [???] paddler who enjoys experiencing wilderness and natural landscapes by river, I appreciate having the opportunity to comment on Yosemite National Park’s Draft Wild and Scenic River Comprehensive Management Plans and Environmental Impact Statements for the Merced and Tuolumne Rivers. As you are aware, boating throughout most of the Park has been prohibited for many years, and I am pleased to see that numerous boating opportunities are being offered in many of the alternatives that are considered in the plan. Unfortunately, Alternatives 1-5 in the Merced River CMP/EIS continue the policy of banning boating between Sentinel Beach and Pohono Bridge on the Merced River. This reach has a low degree of difficulty and offers some of the most spectacular views in the Valley. Additionally, the Preferred Alternative for the Tuolumne River also continues the ban on boating for the entire reach. I write to express support for opening all segments of the Wild and Scenic Merced and Tuolumne Rivers to boating.
Boating is a low-impact and Wilderness-compliant way to experience the beauty of Yosemite National Park, and the values of the Valley and these rivers can be protected through appropriate and relevant use numbers. Boating should be treated as any other activity in the Park, and the river can be treated as a trail. Additionally, boaters should be allowed the freedom to choose whether or not to experience all of the Merced and Tuolumne Rivers given their skills and abilities. 
[Talk about why boating is important and what it means to you in a sentence or two. If you go often or with your family, say so. Include why opening the Merced and Tuolumne Rivers to boating is important to you personally, and how it would enhance your experience of Yosemite National Park]. Please reconsider your Preferred Alternatives for both plans and amend them so that the entire length of the Merced and Tuolomne Wild and Scenic Rivers are open to boating. 
Sincerely,

[Your name here!]

